
 

 
 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS - AMENDED 
 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING   
 

Please take notice that the Corporation of the Township of Tay will 

hold a Special Council Meeting pursuant to the Municipal Act, 2001 on 
 

February 6, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. 

 
for the purpose of considering approval of the 2019 Preliminary 

Budget, passage of a Development Charges By-law and By-law to 

Appoint a Deputy Mayor. 
 
The meeting agenda will be available online at tay.ca on Friday, 

February 1, 2019. The public is welcome to attend the open portions of 
this meeting at the Municipal Office at 450 Park Street, Victoria 
Harbour, Ontario. 

 
Dated: January 24, 2019 
       

Alison Gray, Clerk 
The Corporation of the Township of Tay 
450 Park Street,   

P.O. Box 100                                            
Victoria Harbour, ON   
L0K 2A0 

 
  
 

 

http://www.tay.ca/

